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The Department of Hawaiian Home Lands (DHHL) Planning Office invites you and your 'ohana 
to participate in a series of community planning meetings to develop a regional plan for its Kaumana­
Pi'ihonua homestead communities. We are inviting DHHL beneficiaries to participate in the planning 
process. The planning meetings are opportunities for you to present your ideas on ways to better 
your community. This new Kaumana-Pi'ihonua Regional Plan will be one (1) of twenty-two (22) 
regional plans the Department has developed statewide. DHHL regional plans function as a means to 
develop partnerships, secure funding, and coordinate action in each community. Regional plans also 
identify key priority projects that are defined and implemented by the community and are essential in 
moving community improvement projects forward. To get a better idea of what regional plans are, 
please view some of our other regional plans on the DHHL website at: 

http://dhhl.hawaii.gov/po/regional-plans/ 

DHHL staff will be conducting a series of three (3) community planning meetings to develop 
the Kaumana-Pi'ihonua Regional Plan. The second meeting will be held on: 

Saturday October 22, 2016 
4:00 pm - 7:00 pm 

Kaumana Elementary School Cafeteria 
1710 Kaumana Drive 

(Dinner will be provided) 

Meeting materials from the first meeting can also be found on the DHHL website at: 

http://dhhl.hawaii.gov/po/regional-plans/hawaii-regional-plans/kaumana-pi%CA%BBihonua­
regional-plan/ 

We look forward to productive planning sessions and your contributions to make Kaumana 
and Pi'ihonua thriving native Hawaiian communities. Your participation will make a difference. If you 
have any questions, please contact Andrew H. Choy at (808) 620-9279 or 
andrew.h.choy@hawaii.gov. 
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